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February 2, 2018

Dear Valued Customer,

We have been notified that there has been an increase from our resin suppliers effective February 1st 
due to strong demand both domestic and globally and higher energy costs.

In response to these increases, we will implement a 5% increase for all orders placed on or 
after FEBRUARY 26, 2018.

All orders must call for immediate delivery. Based on current lead times and resin availability, 
we can only accept a limited number of orders. Wrap Tite reserves the right to accept or 
decline any order for any reason.

As always, we appreciate your understanding and continued patronage. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact your sales representative.

Sincerely,

6200 Cochran Rd. Solon Rd, OH 44139

Sunil Daga
President
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“Your Source For Packaging, Shipping & Safety Supplies”


